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CERaST Project Participants Took Part in the Workshop on RaST 2019 

More than 90 representatives of west and east European universities and industrial enterprises 

participated in the International Workshop on Reliability and Safety Technologies (RaST) held on 

25 – 27 June 2019 in Žilina, Slovakia. The aim of this workshop was to bring together students, 

researchers, and teachers from academy as well as developers and specialists from industry working 

in all areas of Reliability and Safety Technologies. 

Teachers, scientists and professionals from industry met for the three-day workshop held at the 

University of Žilina to discuss current state and progress in Reliability and Safety Technologies. The 

development of Center of Excellence in Reliability and Safety Technologies (CERaST) was 

discussed at this event too. CERaST aims at providing a new platform for young researchers and 

teachers in order to assist and train them. “Improvement of support of teachers and researchers 

provides an environment for development of science”, said prof. Karol Matiasko, vice-rector of the 

University of Žilina. “CERaST is an integrating product per universities of the V4 region,” said prof. 

Vitaly Levashenko, the head of the CERaST project. 

Prof. Vitaly Levashenko from Institute of Information Technologies (Slovakia) leads the project 

consortium consisting of five universities and organizations from the Vysegrad region: Institute of 

Information Technologies, VSB - Technical University of Ostrava, Gdansk University of 

Technology, University of Debrecen, and University of Žilina. Participants from these organizations 

joined forces to draw the first lines of the future platform of CERaST portal. The implementation of 

CERaST portal will provide a support to young researchers and teachers. Improving conditions of 

teachers and researchers in Reliability and Safety Technologies and involving young researchers into 

real research project of new participants are expected to raise the quality level of higher education in 

all areas of Reliability and Safety Technologies. 

 


